
Parshat Shoftim 

Friday, August 29th 

Candle Lighting: 7:00/8:01 pm 

Mincha: 6:35 pm 

Shabbat, August 30th 

Shacharit: 9:15 am 

Mincha: 7:50 pm 

Shabbat ends after 9:08 pm 

General Donations: 

• Laura and Alyss Voicu 

• Yakov Vann 

• Yonah Rosen 

• Gad and Fran Flaumenhaft 

Yahrzeit Donations: 

 Lawrence Ettinger 

Aliyah Donations:  

• Bob green 

• Ben Goldfarb 

• Yaniv Yurovich 

• Azik Zelikovich 

• Allon Friedman 

• Michael Zelikovich 

• David Anton 

• Roy Yaari 

Weekly Classes 

Daf Yomi:  Every morning at 6:15, 7:45 on Sundays 

Lunch & Learn: Meets Mondays at noon. Rabbi 

Hasten is teaching the book of Shmuel 

Mishna Class: Every morning after Shacharit 

Halacha Class: between Mincha & Maariv, Sunday 

through Thursday.  

Business Halachah: Every Tuesday after Maariv 

Tehillim for women: Wednesday at 7:30pm in the 

library 

Men’s Mishmar: Meets on Thursday nights, an hour 

before Mincha. Learn with a chavrusa or join a class.  

Night Seder: Sunday through Thursday after Maariv 

Shabbat Youth Groups:  after Kedusha of Mussaf 

(Approximately 10:55) 

Preschool and Kindergarden meet in the playroom 

for parsha, davening and games with Navah and 

Simchah 

1st grade and up meets in the English Library for the 

new Mitzva Program 

Ramban on the Parshah: After kiddush  

Parshat Shavua: An hour before Mincha on Shabbat 

Seudah Shlishit Class:  Rabbi Teitelbaum will be 

Congregation B’nai Torah 

Shabbat Announcements 

ד“בס  

Cholent Kiddush is sponsored by Anonymous in honor of Hashem 

and His care and protective cloud over His Jewish children and all His 

servants who do His will, and also sponsored in celebration of Mi-

chael Zelikovich’s birthday by his family! To 120!  

Seudah Shlishit is sponsored by Roy and Shoshie Yaari in honor of 

Koby going off to Yeshiva in Israel and by Barry and Cyndy Pakula in 

memory of their son Joshua of blessed memory 

 

NEW!! Become a Bnai Torah Mitzvah Ma-

ven, see flyer for details! 

Please make sure to respond to the Book of Re-

membrance letter that was sent out. Please have 

your responses in by Monday the 1st. If you did 

not receive the letter, please be in touch with the 

office as soon as possible.  



Dear Congregants 

The High Holy Days are quickly approaching. The month of Elul allows us to prepare 

for Rosh Hashana and Yom Kippur by giving us an opportunity to review our past 

commitments and think about what we need to do for the upcoming year. 

An action we can take to put us in the spirit of the New Year is to honor the pledges 

made to the Shul. We can begin the New Year with a clean slate by paying off our 

balances. 

In acknowledgment of members paying their balances, we will be giving two free 

seats in the sanctuary for the High Holy Days, which is $180 savings. 

Your continued support for the Shul is appreciated. This will help us meet the Shul’s 

obligations over the next few weeks. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Gad Flaumenhaft, DPM 

President,  

Congregation B’nai Torah 

 
















